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Gelisa Lewis

From: Connect

Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2015 8:43 AM

To: Connect

Subject: CONNECT Hotline Holiday Schedule

 
 

Hello Judiciary Employees, 

 

During the Thanksgiving holiday period, there will be a revised schedule for support from the CONNECT Hotline (410-

260-6550). The phone support will be closed starting at 4:00PM on Wednesday, 11/25; it will reopen on Monday, 11/30 

at 7:00AM. 

 

During this period you may still email connect@mdcourts.gov for support and we will address it when we reopen. If the 

matter is urgent during this period, however, please contact Andrew Beck at andrew.beck@metaformers.com. 

 

The CONNECT Team would like to wish all of you and your families a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday. 

 

Sincerely, 

The CONNECT Team 

 

 


